
 

 

VIA EMAIL 

December 19, 2012 

Robert M. Hanna 

President 

Board of Public Utilities 

State of New Jersey 

44 South Clinton Avenue 

9th Floor – P.O. Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625 

Re:  Request Pursuant to PJM OATT Attachment M – Appendix § I.D 

Dear President Hanna: 

In your letter to the IMM dated July 25, 2012, you requested “information concerning 

generating stations in New Jersey that receive operating reserve credits for the various 

reasons covered in the 2011 [SOM] at ‘Section 3, Operating Reserves’.” Attached please find a 

report prepared in response. 

This report was noticed by the IMM under Section I.D of Attachment M–Appendix to the 

PJM OATT, and it contains highly confidential and market sensitive information. 

Accordingly, the IMM requests that the report not be disclosed except as provided in Section 

I.D.1. 

If you have any questions about the information provided, please contact Joseph Bowring at 

(610) 271-8051. 

Sincerely, 

 
Joseph Bowring 






